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LEAGUE OF NATIONS

41 QUAI WILSON

GENEVA
SWITZERLAND

16th December 1932

Dear Sir Arthur,
I have your letter of 1st November 

enclosing four bound copies of a letter and accompany­
ing documents regarding the Gest Chinese Library and 
the Department of Chinese studies at McGill University. 
The leather-bound copy has been transmitted as 
requested to the Secretary-General of the League of 
Nations, and I have pleasure now in enclosing a copy 
of his letter of acknowledgment.

With regard to the three remaining 
copies, I note your suggestion that I should distribute 
them as I think proper among the Canadian representatives. 
As you know, there are only eight or nine Canadians in 
Geneva, working in the Secretariat of the League and the 
International Labour Office, and while they would 
undoubtedly be interested in the work which McGill is 
doing in this field, it seemed to me that it would 
probably better serve your purpose to send a copy to 
Dr. Hoo Chi Tsai, Director of the Permanent Office of 
the Chinese Delegation to the League of Nations. 
will, I am sure, have an opportunity of bringing the 
splendid facilities offered by the Department of Chinese 
Studies at McGill to the attention of any Chinese 
students who are passing through Geneva.

With your approval, I would suggest 
sending the other two copies to the International 
Labour Office, which has a large number of research 
students, and to the Institute of Intellectual Co­
operation, it being an especial duty of the latter to 
put students in touch with educational facilities 
throughout the world.
two copies here until I hear from you further with 
regard to their distribution.

Dr. Hoo

I am, therefore, keeping these

Yours faithfully,

Canadian Advisory Officer

Sir Arthur W. Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.B. 
The Principal and Vice-Chancellor 
McGill University, Montreal.
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